
Dear Coaches and Competitors, 

The HOTL 2022 Scratch Deadline is October 24th at Noon PDT. After the scratch 
deadline, you will not receive a refund for scratched entries. We still have a large 
number of entries on the waitlist so if you plan to scratch it would be great if you could 
scratch before the weekend so we can accept boats off the waitlist. 

If you are planning to bring a trailer to HOTL, please contact Don Kuehn, 206 660-9911 
by email or phone and let him know when you are arriving. Trailer parking at the 
University of Washington is on Saturday from 4-7PM and Sunday morning beginning at 
4:30. Parking Instructions 

As always, if you have any questions, please let us know. 

The Head Of The Lake Regatta 
hotl@lakewashingtonrowing.com 
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